
STATE OF CALIFORNIA—HEALTH AND WELFARE AGENCY GEORGE DEUKMEJIAN, Govenor

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH SERVICES
714/744 P STREET
SACRAMENTO, CA 95814

September 20, 1983

TO: ALL COUNTY WELFARE DIRECTORS

SUBJECT: MEDI-CAL DOLLAR ERROR RATE STANDARD

Letter No. 83-62

This is to notify counties that the Department of Health Services has
adopted 3.0 percent as the Medi-Cal Dollar Error Rate Standard pursuant
to the Legislative mandate created in Section 14016(e)(1) of the Welfare
and Institutions Code by Assembly Bill 799 (Chapter 328, Statutes of
1982). An emergency Regulation Package (R-74-A-82) which included the
standard was filed on August 23, 1983. Counties will be notified in a
separate public notice of the time and place where the public hearing of
this regulation package will be conducted.
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